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If you are interested in Site Council please reach out to Mrs. Crofoot in the front office.  

Remember students may not to be on 
campus before  

8:30AM Monday thru Thursday  
and 

9:30AM on Fridays as there is no  
Supervision. 

 

Our staff have attended two 
trainings recently-our take 
always to share with you   
Be Aware  
Ask Questions  
Know enough to look up  
And  
Everyday matters—
Research shows  students  
are more likely to succeed 
when they go to school. 

Upcoming Events  
 

10-1 Cross Country Pre-conference @NVHS 2:30 
10-2 Volleyball @ Hedrick 4:30 
10-2 Football  @ home 4:30 
10-7 Volleyball @ home 4:30 
10-7 10th 7th grade EPCI presentation in classes  
10-9 Cross Country Max King Invitational 4:00 
10-10 Volleyball @ Eagle Point 4:30 
10-11 No Classes (State In-Service Day) 

     10-14 Volleyball @ South 4:30 
     10-14/17 8th grade EPIC presentation in classes 
     10-16 Football @ White Mountain 4:30 
     10-16 Volleyball @ home 4:30  
     10-17 Cross Country @ South 4:30 

10-21 Volleyball @ home 4:30 
10-21/25 Spirit Week  

     10-22 Cross Country Conference @ NVHS 2:30 
     10-23 Volleyball @ HVHS 4:30 
     10-23 Football @ NVHS 7:00 
     10-23 Picture Re-Take Day 

10-24 Dance 3:45-5:30 
11-1 End of 1st Quarter  No Classes 
11-1 7th & 8th Band Trip 



Upcoming Dates: 

Message from 
Mrs. Susan 

 
The Book Fair was 
a success!! Thank 
you for all your 

support. Save your 
Box Tops for the  

library.  

If students want to attend home sporting events 
they must go home and come back with adult  

supervision. 

Thank you to all our fami-
lies who came to our Open 

House on September 
10th.  We hope it was ben-
eficial. Please feel free to 
contact staff as needed- 
Communication is Key. 

 
6th grade Outdoor School 
is coming up- They will be 
at Newport, Oregon- OMSI 
Camp Gray- October 14-
16- a great experience to 

come! 

We are in the midst of beginning a beautiful fall 
season.  Volleyball, Football and XC are all  
underway and finding success each day.  Fleming 
will be hosting the XC Pre-Conference and  
Post-Conference meets. If you are interested in  
helping please contact the office.  The volunteer 
background check process in on our Three Rivers  
district website. 

We held our end of month 
grade level recognitions for 
September in homeroom. 
We would like to thank our 
local Grants Pass Kiwanis 

club for continuing to  
support our students.  Our  

September Kiwanis  
Students of the Month are

(6th) Lilly-Ann Klumpp 
(7th)Charlie Kolkow  
(8th) Ashlyn Godfrey  

 

Good news permission slips are  
available in the front office. Good 

News will be held every Friday 
during lunch, students will not 

miss class to participate . 


